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The Legislative Council Select Committee inquiring into TasWater Operations is pleased to note 
that TasWater and construction partner CIMC have agreed to simplified short format contracts 
for low risk jobs. 
 
The complexity of TasWater contracts and the significant increased costs to deliver works was 
reflected in a number of submissions to the Inquiry.   
 
The Committee therefore very much welcomes this announcement and looks forward to 
learning the finer details of the new process.  It extends its thanks to those companies that made 
representations regarding the issue to the Inquiry.   
 
 
 
The Members of the Committee are: 
 
Hon Ivan Dean MLC 
Hon Sarah Lovell MLC 
Hon Jo Palmer MLC 
Hon Tania Rattray MLC (Chair) 
 
For	further	information:	Hon	Tania	Rattray	MLC	–		0427	523	412	
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